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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

February 5 - PAC Meeting to Discuss the Catchment Boundary Review (6:30 p.m. in the school 

gym) 

February 6 - Early Dismissal - Students Dismissed at 11:54 a.m. 

February 6 - Student Led Conferences 4:00 p.m.  - 6:00 p.m. 

February 7 - Early Dismissal - Students Dismissed at 11:54 a.m. 

February 7 - Student Led Conferences 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Blog 

This has been an extremely busy week at Cloverdale Traditional School.  Students did very well 

learning their Spellathon words and next week we will have a total of money raised.  Thank you 

to all the families that have supported our school with this fund raiser.    

Next week is Student Led Conference.  Students are preparing to show you what they have been 

learning.  Please use this as an opportunity to celebrate your child’s successes but also encourage 

them to be creative and critical thinkers.  

Cloverdale Traditional School students are extremely kind and caring.  I often see students being 

helpful to others and saying positive comments to their peers.  Thank you. 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

Upcoming Changes to Cloverdale Traditional 

If you did not see this important email earlier this week, please read it here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/upcoming-changes-to-cloverdale-traditional-

school/.  Please consider attending the PAC meeting on Tuesday, February 5 at 6:30 p.m. in the 

school gym as this will be the topic of discussion.  Child-minding will be available in the library 

 

Russell Books Fair - Opens Next Week! 

Please join us next week, Feb 5-7, for our annual Book Fair in the library. This popular event 

promotes reading in our school community and raises funds to purchase new books for our 

library. See poster for a detailed schedule of sale times: https://goo.gl/skaQWZ . 

If you’d like to volunteer to help with set up, supervision or take down at the Fair, please follow 

this link to the Volunteer Schedule: https://goo.gl/UFpznw. If you have any questions please 

contact Teacher Librarian Nicole Aerts at naerts@sd61.bc.ca. 

 

New Able Cresting Website 

Able Cresting, our uniform supplier, now has a brand new website up and running.  To view click 

the link here:  

https://www.promoplace.com/ws/ws.dll/Showroom?DistID=239022&StoreID=153542 and enter 

password Cloverdale2019. 
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DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/

